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The Ambassador of Finland to the Secretary of State
for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, May l6th, 1986

Sir,

1 have the honour to refer to your Note TET-0893 of May lSth, 1986 concern-
ing the extension for an indefinite period of the Air Agreement between Finland and
Canada of May l6th, 1977.

I have the honour to confirm that the proposed extension contained in your Note,
which is authentic in Englîsh and French, is acceptable to the Government of
Finland. My Government, therefore, agrees that your Note, together with this reply,
shall constitute an Agreement which enters into force on today's date.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

JAAKKO BLOMBERG
Ambassador

The Right Honourable Joe Clark,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


